
Canby Traffic Safety Minutes for Wed Feb 14, 2024: 

Traffic Safety Commission attendance  

Joe Clifford Citizen  

Deanna Ball-Karb 

Spencer Pollack 

Gary Bryant 

Clint Coleman 

Eric Van Zandt 

Steve Turner citizen  

Penny Kissner  

Brian Lally citizen  

Jenni Driskell 

 

Meeting Called to Order at 8:30am 

Introductions (see attached list) 

Gary Moved to approve the minutes of the Jan 10th Mtg /    Clint seconded  

Citizen Input: Steve Turner 2nd visit Re: SE Pine / 10th (concerned about speeding) 

Bob: provided speed review of area thanks to Spencer / Bob: added speed cameras could help this 
problem / Discussion of adding additional signage / Spencer will review with Steve Turner and report 
back. 

Citizen Input: Brian Lally 1st visit Re: 9th & South Fir Near Hope Village (concerned about safely 
crossing 13th at Fir) We will discuss next mtg. 

Citizen Input: Penny Kissner 1st visit Re: Holly St & Knights Bridge Rd (concerned about speeding 
and people not stopping) We will discuss next mtg.    

Citizen Input: Joe Clifford 1st visit Re: S Knott St 

(concerned about speed / young children present / request speed review) 

 

Action Steps: Public Works waiting on better weather for painting curbs and crossings. 

 

 



Clint had to leave at 9:30am / minutes continued by Jackie on following below.     

Socia media  

 Discussed having a social media page for traffic safety and education with local component 
information.  The idea of a monthly topic was discussed.   Jackie and DeAnna will meet this coming 
Monday and will also meet again when Officer Miller is able to join us to discuss ideas for what 
should or shouldn’t be on the page.  

We have the blessing from the traffic safety commission and the city of Canby as long as the city is not 
overseeing it and it is done by citizens like ourselves. 

Speed ordinance.  

 Darcy estates is requesting the speed in their neighborhood be reduced to 20MPH.  

 We need exceptions to the rule with very clear criteria for lowering speed in a neighborhood. 

1. Moundable curbs 
2. Road width 
3. Proximity to schools/parks 
4. Density  
5. Percentage of homeowners in the area/HOA that will be affected. Surrounding areas, 

truck route and displaced traffic 

Spencer requested we bring another idea to next month’s meeting.  

A concern regarding the intersection of SW 13th and S Fir and crosswalk safety.  Everyone should go 
check out the area.  

Bob will send a pic of N Knott and NE 4th to Spencer. 

Next month we will be electing new officers for the commission.  Bob is stepping down as the 
Chairperson and Jackie stepped down as the Secretary.  

October 31st, 2024, ODOT States they will be done with Hwy 99E 

Knights bridge construction will start in the fall of 2024. 

S Ivy sidewalk project to start in April 

 

Adjourned at 10:05am 

 

 

 


